Hello Friends,
Welcome to our October edition of the Neighborhood Advisor! We’ve packed this month’s edition with all the regular treats like the Mega Trivia Contest, Client of the Month Award, and a few special tricks you can read while snuggled on your cozy rug/carpet.
As Halloween approaches, take a look at your flooring, is it the scariest thing in your home? Whether you have creeks that resemble the haunted mansion or your carpet is just so worn it’s scary, we can help stop the screams coming from everyone who sees your floors. Of course, your choice of new flooring hinges on a number of factors like your lifestyle, the number of members in your lovely family and we can’t forget your adorable fur babies (pets).  Our Design Audit process will make sure your ultimate choice is perfect for you.
We not only provide flooring in a variety of trends and styles, but flooring that will also stand the test of time. Most people in our area look for flooring in some area of their home every few years and we are here to help you with just that. Even if you aren’t in the market for new flooring yourself, don’t forget about the rewards you can earn through our Referral Program the benefits are sure to leave you screaming!
Thanks again for checking out this issue of the Neighborhood Advisor. We hope you have a wonderful month, and a Happy Halloween. 

Your friend, 

